IS YOUR ORGANIZATION
READY FOR MARCH 12, 2014?

Find out with a FREE Privacy Act Impact Assessment.

On March 12, 2014, the Australian Privacy Amendment Act 2012 goes into effect. It replaces
the existing National Privacy Principles and Information Privacy Principles with 13 Privacy
Principles. The act will apply to all Australian organizations and government agencies.

Understanding what personal and sensitive information organisations have, where it is stored,
how it is managed and how it is shared is a complex process that requires expert advice and
experience.

There are many ways to address this, most of which can impact productivity, provide limited
success and require considerable time and resources to implement.

A Websense Privacy Act
Impact Assessment can help.

The Service

With a Privacy Act Impact Assessment,
Websense focuses on identifying personal
and sensitive information within your
business. Data is analyzed in storage, and
as it enters, moves around and leaves

the network so you can quickly assess
potential Privacy Act breaches within

your data repositories, or over the web or
email channels. Websense works with your
organization to identify personal information
data types and build policies to suit your
requirements.

Data Review

Following the assessment and monitoring phase,
our security consultants analyse the data and
provide a report detailing all instances of personal
and sensitive data triggered by the configured
policies. This is presented to the business along
with a recommended remediation plan that
includes potential Privacy Act breaches.

Request your free impact assessment today
and be prepared for the March 12 deadline.
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